
Morning Announcements 
Thursday, November 4, 2010 

Day 53 

 
DECA members who would like to attend the field trip to Charlotte need to see 
Mrs. Cragg to pick up a permission slip ASAP. 
  
HOSA t-shirts will be on sell until tomorrow.  Please bring your $12.00 by D-5. 
 
Pisgah High School is now collecting Shoeboxes in 1st Block for Operation 
Christmas Child.  Classes, please work together to bring in shoeboxes with both 
boys and girls items. 
 
Are you interested in public speaking?  Could you get interested in the 
possibility of earning an $18,000 scholarship for a 15 minute speech?  If the 
answer is yes to either of these questions and you are in 9th – 12th grade, come by 
Guidance as soon as possible to get details from Mr. Blackburn about the 
American Legion Oratorical Scholarship Program. 
 
Deadline for December SAT and ACT registration is tomorrow.  See your 
counselor if you have questions or need help. 
 
There will be an FCA meeting Friday morning, in the Auxiliary gym at 7:30.  
FCA will also be having a Monday night meeting on November 8 starting at 
7:30.  There will be pizza and a basketball tournament. 
 
Congratulations to the Senior girls for their PowderPuff win last night.  Thanks 
to the Junior and Senior girls, Pisgah was able to raise $1300 with half of the 
proceeds going to fund breast cancer research and the other half going to 
Pisgah’s Student Council. 
 
All varsity and JV girls basketball players, see Coach Holloway before lunch 
today. 
 
JV girls basketball practice this afternoon at 5:45 in the Auxiliary gym. 
 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Pisgah High School Leo Club is now collecting Shoeboxes in 1st Block for 
Operation Christmas Child.  Classes, please work together to bring in shoeboxes 
with both boys and girls items. 



 
Those students planning to take the SAT on Saturday, November 6, should come 
by the Guidance Office to pick up last minute tips and reminders. 
 
JV girls basketball practice this afternoon at 5:45 in the Auxiliary gym. 
 
There will be an FCA meeting in the morning, in the Auxiliary gym at 7:30.   
 
Attention Spanish Club members! Shirt orders are being taken now. They cost 
$13 and the money needs to be turned in to a Spanish teacher by Wednesday of 
next week. 
 
 
 


